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As we enter the last week of this half term we would like to take the opportunity 
to thank you for your support this half term and wish you a lovely week off with 
your families next week. This week we continue our ‘resilience’ theme in school and 
our assemblies  begin with book ‘The Dot’.  

 

Congratulations to Olivia in Drake who achieved Distinction in her piano pre-grade higher 
exam.    

Well done to Adam who showed great resilience when he 
competed in first gymnastics competition in Ipswich.  

 
 
 
We were delight-
ed that Maizie, 
Imogen, Lucie and 
Rufus took part in 
the grand opening 
of the Nansa 
Charity Shop. 
 

 

 

Well done to Edward for furthering his learning at home by 
writing about seahorses.  

 



Reception children excitedly sharing 
that they could read and spell words!   
 
 
 
 
Eight Year 1 and 2 pupils were invited 
to take part in a football training day 
with Norwich City Football Club Acad-
emy. 

Year 3 enjoyed their 
Neolithic Day at 
Gressenhall.  

Year 4 enjoyed their science lesson making rainbow flasks by 
ordering liquids according to the liquid’s density.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Wednesday 19th October — 11 am Prospective Year R Open Morning 
Thursday 20th October — 3.30pm PTFA AGM  
Friday 21st October — Last day of half term 
Monday 24th — Friday 28th October — Half term 
Monday 31st October — Halloween special lunch 
                                   — New lunch menu 
Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th November — Parent Teacher Consultations 

 

School Lunches 

Please order your child’s school lunch, via Pupil Asset, a week in advance. Choices are:  
Week beginning 31st October 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 24th October 2022) 

Halloween lunch 
Freaky finger traps (hot 
dog in a bun) 

 Meatless mummies (veggie 
hot dog in a bun) 
Creepy curly fries with 
bloodsucker beans 
Halloween cupcake for 

pudding. 

 

Week beginning 7th November 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 31st October 2022) 

COVID 19 

Current guidance is if an adult tests positive for COVID they must self isolate for five 
days and if a child tests positive they must self isolate for three days. Both must have a 
normal temperature before they return to everyday activities.  

Lost Property 

Items without pupils names will be stored in the office for a fortnight.  

PTFA AGM 

The PTFA invite you to the AGM at 3.30 pm on Thursday 20th October 2022.  

Premier Sport Holiday Club 

To book a place for your child please paste this website link into your browser:  https://

www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/13428-792145/?back=1&location=the%20yare 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/13428-792145/?back=1&location=the%20yare
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/13428-792145/?back=1&location=the%20yare

